
From: Terry Hamberg
To: Rachael Stevie (CD)
Subject: Re: VA-21-00001 Baron - (Publishing) Notice of Application
Date: Friday, January 22, 2021 10:33:39 AM

CONFIRMATION RECEIPT:

Thank you for sharing your Notice with Upper Kittitas County citizens. We have received your email and your
notice will be published as requested.

Sincerely,
Terry Hamberg
Publisher

Northern Kittitas County Tribune
P.O. Box 308
Cle Elum, WA 98922
(509) 674-2511
fax: (509) 674-5571
tribune@nkctribune.com

On Jan 22, 2021, at 9:58 AM, Rachael Stevie (CD)
<rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us> wrote:

Good morning,
 
Please see attached notice and published as requested.
 
Thanks so much!
 
<image001.png>
  Planner I 
  Kittitas County 
  Community Development Services
  411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
  Ellensburg, WA 98926
  509-962-7637
  rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
Please Note:  In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Governor’s "Safe Start"
reopening plan, Kittitas County Community Development Services is currently in Phase 3 and is open
to the public in a limited capacity. At this time many of us are on a rotating schedule working from
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